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October 15, 2019 
 
Freddie Mac announces that starting on October 21, 2019, Freddie Mac will separate the current 
Disclosure Guide into a Single-Family Disclosure Guide and a Multifamily Disclosure Guide.  The 
Single-Family Disclosure Guide will address Single-Family Mortgage Securities and the 
Multifamily Disclosure Guide will address Multifamily Mortgage Securities.  Both Guides will be 
available at www.freddiemac.com/mbs. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Investor Inquiry at Investor_Inquiry@FreddieMac.com. 
 


